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22 April 2022 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

STUDY LEAVE 
 
Our senior pupils commence their study leave on Monday 25th April and SQA examinations start on Tuesday 
26th April. As you are already aware all learners have been issued with an SQA pack with a personalised 
examination timetable detailing when all exams take place.  
 
Exam Tutorial sessions will be offered before each exam – this schedule has been issued to young people today 
and is available on their Year Group Teams and our school website.  These sessions are designed to give 
focused exam preparation as close as possible to the exam – we would therefore encourage all learners to 
attend these sessions. 
 
We would also encourage all young people to use their study leave time to fully prepare for these important 
examinations. We are all aware of how these can help to shape their future pathways. Our young people have 
been encouraged to keep in touch with their teachers via email and if asked, to come in for any additional 
support sessions offered. Please be aware of our uniform policy – if young people are coming into the school 
building at any point – they should be in full school uniform at all times. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish our senior pupils all the very best in their forthcoming 
examinations. As always, if you have any queries you would wish to discuss, please contact their Pastoral Care 
teacher in the first instance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr D Owen 
Head Teacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At John Paul Academy, through service to the common good and in recognition of the dignity and voice of each person, 

we commit to the pursuit of excellence, through the development of each person's God given talents. 


